
Summer Newsletter 

Nursery

What’s new this term?

This half term we will be learning all 
about 'People who help us'. We will 
talk about significant people to us 
and our family history. We will be 

looking at places special to us and 
exploring our local area using maps. 

Then we will be focusing on the 
concept 'Our World' where we will 

reflect on and know our growing 
circle of people from autumn to now, 
including the friends we have made. 
We will also explore nature around 

us including mini beats and their 
habitat.

We will review and reflect on the 
changes in ourselves and what we 

are proud of this year and why!

Rhyme Time 
Each day we enjoy rhyme time! 

Please help us to learn by practising 
at home!

Reminders

Snack is to be paid either on 
the Monday of each week £2 

per week for 15 hour children/ 
£4 per week for 30 hour 

children 
OR Paid in full for each half 

term. 

Story time and rhyme time - 
Every Friday

Morning session 11:10am
Afternoon session 2:40pm

All parents/carers are invited 
to share story and rhyme time. 

Please share photographs on 
Dojo of the children at home!
Keep up to date with pictures, 

story links, challenges and 
important information. 

We 
provide 

toast dai
ly. 
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